
[Insert Name] MP                                                                                   [Insert Own Address]

House of Commons

London

SW1A 0AA






[Insert Date]
Dear [Insert Name]
Re: Whistleblowing
I am writing to you as one of your constituents to ask you to support calls being made by the All Party Parliamentary Group for Whistleblowing chaired by Mary Robinson MP for the introduction of an Office of the Whistleblower. https://www.appgwhistleblowing.co.uk
Whistleblowing is not defined in law and is covered by the Public Interest Disclosure Act 1998(PIDA) which describes whistleblowing as a protected disclosure.
PIDA has failed because:

· Less than 35%* of people are aware of it. (*2021 survey by Protect)  
· Whistleblowers want the wrong doing to stop – there is no statutory provision to investigate or address wrongdoing. 

· The Law is expensive beyond the reach of most whistleblowers, it is also overly complex and cases are now waiting for over 2 years to be heard.
· Compensation rarely covers legal fees.

· Employer’s game the system to run whistleblowers out of funds.

· Fewer than 12% of cases that go to the Employment Tribunal win.

· Protection afforded is only in respect of breaches of contract between employer and employee. 

· Many whistleblowers have been denied any protection because they are not workers. These include families like those at Gosport Memorial Hospital, residents of Grenfell Tower, victims of East Kent Maternity Hospital.

The APPG for Whistleblowing was set up with the aim of improving understanding and awareness of whistleblowing and the culture that drives it, and for the development of world class whistleblowing legislation. Following its extensive call to evidence, consultation with internationally recognised experts and specialists the APPG is proposing the introduction of The Office of the Whistleblower (OWB). 
The OWB will provide protection for every citizen against retaliation, statutory investigations and penalties for those who retaliate or cover up.
As someone who has been personally affected by the failure of PIDA, I cannot over emphasise the importance of changing the legislation and your support as my MP in doing so. 
For more information about the APPG please speak to the Chair Mary Robinson MP or the secretariat who will be more than happy to provide you with further details: ceo@wbuk.org
Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

[Signiture]

[Print Name]
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